
From:   Philippe Hoster   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   April 12, 2017

Subject:   0478-EX-ST-2017  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi,
we have submitted the request to AFRTC for frequency allocation of 2342-2362 and are now awaiting
their decision. We will upload the correspondence as an attachment.

We have also applied to frequency 2277-2287MHz that is not allocated by AFRTC. Do you need anything
else at this point?

Thank you

Very respectfully,

Best Regards,

Phil Hoster
Persistent Systems, LLC
Sales Engineer SOCOM division


